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GAO Seeking Nominations for Health IT Advisory 
Committee 

• GAO is now accepting nominations for HITAC appointments. From these nominations, 

GAO expects to appoint at least four new HITAC members, focusing especially on patients 

or consumers, health care providers, ancillary health care workers, and individuals with 

technical expertise on health care quality, system functions, privacy, security, and the 

electronic exchange and use of health information. Members serve 3-year terms beginning 

January 1, 2023, with the terms subject to renewal.

• Interested nominees should submit letters of nomination and resumes to 

HITCommittee@gao.gov no later than July 22, 2022.

• Refer to the Federal Register announcement for more information. 
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https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2022/06/13/2022-12499/request-for-health-information-technology-advisory-committee-hitac-nominations



